
Members of the community unite to support their local 
Lions Club at a summer BBQ - let’s invite them to join 

our clubs and assist us as “we serve” 

District 20-O 

Saugerties Lion Dr. Joseph Mueller congratulates 
this year’s scholarship winner. 

Summertime means Lions BBQ time…                       
how many ears of corn did your club serve? 

Over 30 members of the Bethel Lions Club 
contributed many hours to this great float. 

Bethel Lions Float for the Bethel Bicentennial 
Parade used a Wizard of Oz theme.  

Oops...who was in charge of making sure that 
the float will fit under the garage door? 

Kingston Lions held their 62nd Annual Expo 

DG Cliff participated in the ribbon cutting 
ceremony for the canine MRI unit at G.E.B. 

DG Clifford Youngs’ first official club visit 
was at the Marlboro-Milton Annual Clambake 

Marlbor-Milton Lions participated in the                 
annual Memorial Day Parade. 

Greenwood Lake Lions were proud to              
participate in the 4th of July parade. 

RC Hildy Meissner recently installed the 
presidents for  Kingston and T/Ulster Lions 


